
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Council Budget and the Year Ahead 

 
Council invites all community members to come and discuss the 
budget and Council’s plans for the year ahead with the Mayor, 

Councillors and Chief Executive Officer on Thursday the 22nd July. 
 
 

LOCATION TIME 

Mount Surprise Hall 8am – 10am 

Einasleigh Hall 11am – 1pm 

Forsayth CWA Hall 3pm – 5pm 

Georgetown Sports Centre 6pm – 8pm 

 
 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us on 
4079 9090 

 
We look forward to seeing you there. 

 
 
   
 Ken Timms  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

Etheridge Shire Council 
PO Box 12 
GEORGETOWN Q 4871 


